October 23, 1989

Docket Nos. 50-215, 50-245,
50-336 and 50-423

FTMORANDUM ¢N®2: Jnhn F, Stolz, Director
Project Directorate !-4
Nivision of Reactor Projects - 1/11

FROM: v chael L, Boyle, Project Manager
Prcject Directorate -4
Division of Keactor Projects « 1/11

SUBJECT: LICENSEE UONFIRMATION OF ITS RESPONSE TO NRC GENERIC
LETTER 8¢.07, SAFEGUARDS CONTINGENCY PLANNING
(TAC NOS. 74678, 74693, 74694, 74695)

By letter dated October 6, 1989, the licensee responded to Generic Letter
89-07, In its response, the "‘zensee confirmed t*at appropriate procedures
have been written and approved to address contingency planning for short-term
actions that could be taken to protect against radiolegical sabotage involving
a land vehicle bomb 1f such a threat were to materialized.

Therefore, we consider this action complete for the Haddam Neck Plant and
Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Units 1, 2, and 2,

By copy of this memorai:dum, Region I is advised of the liccnsee's position in
this matter.

/s/

1 hael L. Boyle, Project Manager
Project Directorate 1-4
Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11

cc: E. Wenzinger, RI

D. Haversamp, RI
E. Leeds, PDI-3
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